Our Ten Point Plan

Anyone displaying COVID-19 symptoms or who has a member of their
household self-isolating should not come to the Airport

Only car parks without human touch points are in operation

A trial of temperature testing technology is being undertaken

Face masks must be worn within the terminal building

Only passengers and staff are permitted to enter the terminal

Intensive cleaning and hygiene regime throughout the building

Two metre social distancing enforced where possible

Initially, there will be no shops are restaurants in operation

COVID-19 prevention training for all staff

Specific measures to ensure the safety of all staff
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